Ms. Pinga Mahajan

Ratan Lal Nagar,
Kanpur H O, Kanpur – 208022

May 16, 2010

Ms. Gunitha Mahajan

Nakodar, Jalandhar, 144040

Dearest Gunitha,

I hope that you are fine as you read this letter of mine.  It has been quite a while since I’ve written a letter to you and I deem it the best time to write you again since I will be leaving town soon for a medical mission.  I have become a member of an organization of individuals in the health profession seeking to help others that are needy.  I volunteered to be part of a medical mission that will go around the most remote and poor areas of the country in five months to be able to give medical attention to those in need.  I feel that this is one way for me to practice my belief and be able to share what I have to others.

I bid you farewell, sister.  It will be quite some time before we see each other again but I assure you I will bring so many stories back home.

Love,

Pinga

